
Submitter: J Siefker 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

I strongly oppose this bill. Oregonians do not need to be paying anymore taxes 

especially for ODOT. We need leadership that can balance a budget without raises 

taxes. It is possible and the Republican representatives are working hard to prove 

that. The next generation of Oregonians are not going to have a fighting chance to 

live and thrive here in Oregon if you continue to tax there parents and grandparents 

who work hard and pay income taxes already. My husband and I own our own 

businesses and this would be one more unecessary burden for our family. It could 

contribute to us moving out of Oregon.  


